Date: May 26, 2023

Federal Communications Commission
Authorization & Evaluation Division
7345 Qakland Mills Road

Columbia, Maryland 21046

Subject: W1837 integration for BKR9000 FCC ID# K95BKR9000-2
To Whom It May Concern:

BK Technologies acknowledges that the integration and data re-use of a certified module is
permitted. We have integrated the WL18MDGI module from Texas Instruments (FCC |D:Z64-
WL18DBMOD IC ID:4511-WL18DBMOD ) into our BKR9000 radio. We confirm that we have
made no modifications to the module hardware, and that the performance data of the products
test report is representative of current performance. However the module’s configuration file has
been modified to prevent operation in the U-NII-2A and U-NII-2¢c bands.

Please contact me if there is any information you may need.

Sincerely,

- - AT d-?ég. CoZ5

Lorenzo Cruger Jr.
VP of Engineering
BK Technologies



